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Term 4 2017 - Week 1 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 4. It is a busy term with lots of LSA events. This starts with the Pancake Breakfast on 

Tuesday 28th February from 8a.m so look forward to seeing you there. On Monday morning (27.02.17) we have our 

Parent Forum from 8:45 a.m. The topic for discussion will be communication. Please pop along if you can make it. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 Underwater Bugs High Peaks Jungle 

Week 6 92.1% 95.8% 98.5% 98.9% 

Week 1     

Good attendance is 95% = our school target is 96%. well done Jungle Class. 

 

AWARDS 

The following children have received their pupil point awards in assembly: 

100 points- Underwater- Lucy, Tom, Wolfie, Joshua, Malakai, Madison,  

300 points- Underwater- Flossy, Sam Bugs- Daniel H, Alice 

400 points- Bugs- Dan S, Finlay 

500 points- Bugs- Josh, Bruce 

800 points- Jungle – Wini 

900 points- Jungle – Caitlin, Izzy, Isabelle 

1000 points- Jungle – Maisy 

 

 

Golden Mile Bronze awards have gone to Oliver, Caspar, Jessica, Freya, Tom, Freddy, Genevieve, Danny, Grace, 

Emma in High Peaks and Finley, Reef, Luc, Summer, Fraser, Sam, Rafael, Libbi, Harry, Scarlett, Sammy, Maisy and Jia 

in Jungle. They have already achieved 10 miles! Well done. 

 

 

On the last day of term we held our uniform draw. Congratulations to our winners Sam in Underwater, Stanley in 

Bugs, Tom in High Peaks and Jack in Jungle. They all won a £3 WH Smith voucher kindly donated by the LSA. 

 

 

 

PARENT CONSULTATION EVENING 

Please make sure you have signed up for a consultation with your child’s class teacher for 28th February or 2nd 

March. Jungle Class parents have already had the opportunity to meet with Miss Mandy and Miss Hayes in January. 

Miss Mandy will be available for a drop in session in the hall on Thursday from 3:30-4:30 p.m. 

There will be no clubs on Tuesday and Thursday due to the hall being used. 
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E SAFETY PARENT WORKSHOP 

We have arranged a parent workshop on e-safety on Tuesday 28th 

March at 8:45 a.m. It will be held in the hall and should last up to 

an hour. This is open to parents of preschool too and Laughton 

Pre-school will allow you to drop your child off at the earlier time 

of 8:45 so that you can attend the meeting. 

Internet safety is a growing concern and whilst some of your 

children may not use it much at the moment the session will  

help provide you with information on how to protect your child 

when using the internet and what to look out for. 

 

 

PARTNERSHIP 

Staff met this week to develop their understanding and equip themselves with new resources for mastery and deep 

level thinking in maths.  

Children in Jungle class are working on some shared planning where the children will share each other’s work and 

respond to it. 

 

LAUGHTON’S GOT TALENT 

 

Over the last two days we have been entertained by all the children taking part in the heats for this year's Laughton's 

Got Talent.  They showed us a range of different talents and we could see the huge amount of effort they had put in 

to their Acts.  We are very proud of everyone who took part.  A big well done to all of them.  Thank you too to all 

the teachers, staff and LSA members who helped to decide which of the Acts to take through to the final.  It was 

certainly not an easy decision! 

 

The final takes place on Saturday 18 March at 6pm.  Tickets will go on sale soon costing £5 for adults and £3 for 

children.  Places are limited and this event has sold out for the past two years, so please do remember to buy your 

tickets early.  You won't want to miss this memorable evening! 

 

The children will be told which of the acts have got through to the final, during morning assembly on Monday. 

 

The LSA team 
 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Please can I remind you that we are a nut free school and do have children with specific allergies at Laughton. We 

have found an increasing number of children having products such as cereal bars containing nuts in packed lunches. 

Please ensure that your child doesn’t bring sandwiches or foods into school that contain nuts - thank you. 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

Please remember that whilst World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March we will be celebrating it on Wednesday 

1st March. We look forward to seeing your child in their costume. A letter went out about this yesterday and we 

gave the date in the newsletter before half term. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to get your tickets by the end of Tuesday 28th 

February. After this date, tickets can still be purchased but food 

will not be included.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Rachel West  

Headteacher 

Diary 

February 

28th  Pancake Breakfast 

Parent consultations 

 

March 

 

2nd  Parent consultations 

3rd LSA Film Night 3-5pm 

17th  Cross Country at Ringmer Primary School 

18th  Laughton’s Got Talent 

20th Mother’s Day Shop 2-3pm 

21st Lion King Auditions (KS2) 

22nd Mother’s Day Shop 2-3pm 

24th  Comic Relief 

28th  Safeguarding Day- Parents and Carers e-safety 

workshop 8:45-9:45 (crèche provided) 

31st  Last day of term 

 LSA Easter Mayhem 

 

April 

18th  Pupils return to school 

 

Remember to get your tickets 

for LSA Film Night on Friday 

3rd March 

 

3-5p.m 

PLEASE NO BALLS IN THE 

PLAYGROUND IN MORNING 

 

THANK YOU 


